
 
 
 

Sue Morrow Elementary School 
School Organizational Team Minutes 

December 7, 2018 
7:30 am 

 
 
 
The following members were present:  Casey Janosik, Laurie Nanni, Melissa Galbraith, Nathan 
Conrad, Melisse Ports, and Michelle Adams. 
 
Mr. Conrad attended the SOT meeting at Foothill High School on December 6, 2018. Mr. Mars 
informed the parents in attendance that CCSD will be moving from 13 associate 
superintendents to 9, and that the current associate superintendents will all need to reapply for 
their jobs.  He also informed them that the individual SOT’s are able to determine what time they 
would like to meet. 
 
PTA purchased $17,209.90 worth of iPads and iPad carts for the school with proceeds from Run 
for the Money.  
 
The school will be writing a couple of grants in the coming months. There is a literacy grant 
which is specifically earmarked for Title I Tier 3 schools.  That grant is due on December 14, 
2018.  Administration has met with grade level chairs as to what they would like the grant be 
written for.  Nina Johnson and Mrs. Adams will be writing the grant and submitting it. This grant 
is potentially worth $25,000-$40,000 per year. 
 
The City of Henderson grant will be coming out in January. We will also be applying for that 
grant. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:45 am. 
 
The next meeting will be held on January 11, 2019 at 7:30 am. 
 
 

 


